
 

NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS AND FRIENDS 

BOARD MEETING 

March 24, 2018 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by Tania Hunt at 9:05 a.m. at Financial Plus Credit 

Union on Saturday, March 24, 2018.  In attendance were the following:  Tania 

Hunt, Norm Kamm, Shelly Rodriguez, Linda Westergaard, and Marge Ramsey.   

 

On Monday, we will have Rebecca Chamberlain as a speaker from EMBARC. 

 

Our free little libraries were the subject for discussion.  Doug has two that will be 

ready to be picked up in a week or two.  He will be asked if he can repair the 

library that has been damaged on Hull Avenue.  G.   

 

The one cent sales tax on the ballot was turned down. 

 

The speaker for our April meeting was discussed.  It was decided we do not need a 

speaker for every meeting.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:07 a.m. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Marge Ramsey, Secretary 


